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Geneva, 5 September 2008 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
Greetings from Geneva! 
 
I hope that this mail message finds you all well and looking forward to our 
upcoming meeting in Lübeck. 
 
Here is another group of documents (sent over three e-mails) for you as you 
prepare for the meeting. 
 
If you have not already done so, please be so kind as to get in touch with our 
conference secretary, Mr. Gerard Scarff (Gerard.Scarff@wcc-coe.org) for your 
travel arrangements. 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Catherine Christ-Taha 
Assistant to the General Secretary 
 
 
 
 
Encl.  

Doc. 1 Statement on the 30th Anniversary of the Alma-ata UN 
Declaration Health Care for All 
Doc. 2 Statement on the 60th anniversary of the UN Universal 
Declaration of Human Rights 
Doc. 3 Report on the Study on Genocide 
Doc. 10 Staff Rules and Regulations 

Doc. 11 Assembly Discernment Process  
Doc. 17 Evaluation Form, with appendix (previous evaluation results) 


